
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Alongside my role as Class teacher and EYFS Lead here at Hawley Primary school, I also work 
as an LFSP in a supporting role alongside the Early Years Advisory teachers for the county. 
This is a diverse role that enables me to provide support and share practice with other 
Nurseries, Preschool and Reception classes. As part of this role I am often asked to share my 
practise with other practitioners through the use of photos and videos.  

In order for me to be able to do this successfully I would like to be able to share the amazing 
learning and engagement that your children show every day.  If you are happy for your child 
to be featured in these videos and photos please may you complete the permission form 
attached and return to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

Miss Ellis 

EYFS Lead 


